
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board has rescheduled its regular meeting on 
January 14, 2014 to Tuesday, January 28, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. in the Selectmen's Room at 
15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH.  The following public hearing will be held that evening: 
 
2014-SDFP-001AMEND:  Sean Wilder & Alejandro Chavez (Owners) and Paul Grasewicz 
(Agent) request amending a Subdivision Plan approved by the Newport Planning Board entitled, 
“Eastland, Inc. Bradford Road” in 1985.  The amendment specifically requests a waiver from the 
Newport Subdivision Regulations regarding gravel road construction. The properties are 
identified as Map 231 Lots 026 & 028 and are located off of Bradford Road in the Rural (R) 
Zoning District. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
ALL PLANS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING 
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS. 
 


